
April 28, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair  Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Wheaton Public Library’s West Plaza Rehabilitation in fiscal year 
2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Wheaton and they are located at 225 
N Cross St, Wheaton, IL 60187.

The funding would be used to both rehabilitate the entrance of the library and expand it; allowing
a greater number of outdoor events that provide additional opportunities for residents engage 
with and use services provided by the Wheaton Library.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,

Sean Casten
Member of Congress


